
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 125 of 2017 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/133/96 Vol.VI 
 
 
03 November 2017 
 
 

 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners numbers 33 of 2017 
Dredging works at Marsaxlokk Bay 

  
  
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that further to Local Notice to 
Mariners No. 33 of 2017 - Dredging works at Marsaxlokk Bay, the dredging works have now been 
completed. 
 
Local Notice to Mariners No. 33 of 2017 is hereby CANCELLED. 
 

 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 211, 2537, 2538 


